
Sleaford and District Snooker League 

Minutes of the AGM held on Monday 23rd July 2018 

Present 
 
A Copeland (Chairman), J Jenkins (Treasurer), D Woods (Secretary), D Brown (Web Co-ordinator) 
and 15 members as per the attendance list. 
 
Apologies 
 
Apologies were received from S Shaw (President), R Ansell (Vice Chairman), A Falconio (Fixture 
Secretary). 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 
The minutes of the 2017 AGM were read and agreed as a true copy. 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
The treasurer presented the audited accounts to the meeting. These showed a balance in the 
current account of £2,485.55. The Accounts were accepted as a true statement of affairs of the 
league. 
 
Election of Officers 
 
The positions of treasurer, secretary and fixture secretary were voted en bloc.  
Proposed : D Scott 
Seconded : P Brankin 
All in favour. 
 
A Copeland stepped down from the position of chairman. 
New chairman – R Ansell – Proposed A Copeland 
Seconded – D Scott 
All in favour. 
 
Vice Chairman – D Scott proposed by D Woods, Seconded by P Brankin. 
All in favour. 
 
Team Registrations 
 
A total of 17 teams had registered for the 2018/9 season. 
1st Division to consist of 8 teams. 
2nd Division to consist of9 teams. 
 
Fixtures to be sorted out by A Falconio with a start date of the 12th/13th September 2018. 
 
No fixture booklets to be printed this year. Fixtures would be available on the website and a sheet 
given to each club.  
 
 
 



Proposals 
 
Teams cancelling games. 
If a team cancels a game and does not rearrange it then the team cancelling the game is responsible 
for the full league fee of £5.00 (£2.50 per team). 
Proposed by the management committee. 
Seconded by C Browm. 
All in favour. 
 
Submission of result sheets. 
As the new website is now up and running it was agreed that teams could submit their result sheets 
via this site as a trial. Result sheets and fees still to be put in the box at the Reel Club. 
 
Fees for the 2019/20 season. 
The management committee are looking at registration and match fees being paid in full at the AGM 
so that would eliminate any teams having to make weekly payments. 
This proposal to be discussed throughout the year in order that an agreement could be reached. 
 
Competitions 
 
Competition entry forms were handed out and to be returned with the entry fees at the next 
meeting. 
 
Website 
 
D Brown gave an overview of the new website and demonstrated how weekly and competition 
results could be downloaded onto this.  
 
Any Other Business 
 
D Scott was thanked for the auditing of the accounts. 
 
The next meeting is to be held at the Reel Club on Monday 24th September 2019 commencing at 
8pm. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 9.05pm. 
 
 
 


